

UNIT 5 : TEST 3

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------------|------------------------------|----------------------------|--------------------------|
| 1. a. <u>peace</u> ful | b. <u>plea</u> sure | c. <u>slee</u> py | d. <u>chea</u> p |
| 2. a. <u>exc</u> iting | b. <u>qui</u> et | c. <u>wi</u> de | d. <u>terri</u> ble |
| 3. a. <u>crowd</u> ed | b. <u>inter</u> ested | c. <u>bo</u> red | d. <u>pollu</u> ted |
| 4. a. <u>sho</u> p <u>s</u> | b. <u>thea</u> tr <u>e</u> s | c. <u>stre</u> et <u>s</u> | d. <u>par</u> k <u>s</u> |
| 5. a. <u>narro</u> w | b. <u>crow</u> d | c. <u>no</u> w | d. <u>abou</u> t |

II. Choose the best answer a, b, c or d to complete the sentence.

- You _____ make a lot of noise in the museum.
a. mustn't b. must c. should d. do
- How _____ sugar do you need for your tea, Mum?
a. any b. some c. much d. many
- _____ the second turning on the right and then go straight.
a. Cross b. Get c. Turn d. Take
- He has _____ money in his bag.
a. a few b. any c. some d. many
- Do you have _____ cats and dogs?
a. some b. any c. a d. an
- There are _____ boys in the classroom now.
a. much b. many c. an d. a little
- My neighborhood is very _____ because everything is near my house.
a. convenient b. exciting c. comfortable d. inconvenient
- _____ learn on-line during the *Covid 19* time, Mum? - Good idea!
a. Let's b. Why don't c. Shall we d. Could you
- Living in a city is _____ convenient than living in the countryside.
a. a lot b. much c. many d. more
- Is there a supermarket in your neighborhood? - _____.
a. No, it isn't. The supermarket is near my house. b. Yes. There it one not far from my house.
c. There is a supermarket in my neighborhood. d. The supermarket is opposite the park.

III. Choose the word which best fits each gap.

Newquay is small town (1) _____ the Atlantic coast in the south of England. It has got great beaches and is the (2) _____ place to surf in the UK.

In Newquay, there are lots of other things to do as (3) _____ as surfing. If you like water sports, you can go kayaking, water-skiing or coasteering. Coasteering is different because it is rock climbing, jumping into the sea and swimming in the same activity, but you (4) _____ always go with a special instructor.

If you like animals you can also visit the Blue Reef Aquarium and (5) _____ a lot of different fish and even sharks. You can also go (6) _____ on the beach or visit Newquay Zoo. Come and see for yourself.

- a. in b. on c. at d. to

- | | | | |
|------------------|-----------------|-----------------|---------------|
| 2. a. good | b. better | c. best | d. goodest |
| 3. a. well | b. much | c. soon | d. far |
| 4. a. shall | b. may | c. could | d. should |
| 5. a. see | b. like | c. get | d. look |
| 6. a. horse ride | b. horse riding | c. riding horse | d. ride horse |

IV. Read the passage. Then answer the questions.

Hi Friends!. My name's Sandra and I live in Hilltown. It is a small town in the south of England. About 9,000 people live here. There are many shops in the town and there are three supermarkets. You can buy everything you need in the town. There are two banks, a post office, a police station and a library, too. You can find a big market where you can buy fresh fruit, vegetables, meat and dairy products. I like going to the market with my mum. There is a park in the town centre. In the park children can play because there is a playground. In our town you can find some restaurants and cafés. My favorite café is Icecave. It's in Park Street and the ice cream is fantastic here!

There are three elementary schools and two high schools in Hilltown. My school is in MillStreet. Next to our school there is a sports centre. Every Wednesday afternoon, we play badminton.

I like living in Hilltown because it is a calm, neat place and people are friendly.

1. Where is Hilltown?

2. How many people are there in the town?

3. Are there any parks in the town?

4. What can you buy in the market?

5. What café does she like best?

V. Rewrite the sentence so that it contains the word in capitals.

1. How about playing volleyball for a change? (SHALL)

2. Do you want to go for lunch now? (WOULD)

3. Can you tell me the way to the nearest post office? (HOW)

4. The first question in the test was easier than the second one. (DIFFICULT)

5. I expected my exam results to be better. (THAN)

6. The bookstore is at the side of the grocery store. (NEXT)

7. Dave doesn't earn as much money as his wife. (MORE)

8. Could you close that window, please? (MIND)